Baptism Preparation Are you expecting a child in the near future? Consider taking Baptism Preparation now while you are waiting for the birth of your son or daughter. The classes are for parents and sponsors (godparents). Attending now eliminates the need to find baby-sitters, rearrange feeding schedules etc. plus it adds to the joyful anticipation of your new arrival. The next course will be held on Monday, November 21st  at 7:00 p.m.  Please call the parish office to register.

Our Lady of the Hill Council Knights of Columbus is selling Sobeys & No Frills Grocery Gift Cards before and after all masses.  Please plan your grocery card purchases ahead of time! Grocery cards will not be sold on December 24, 25, 31 or January 1. Thank you!

The Knights of Columbus will be having their monthly pancake breakfast after the 9:00am and 11:00am masses on Sunday, Nov. 20 at the church basement.  Come down and join us.

Books of Remembrance 
The Church devotes the month of November to prayer for the Holy Souls, those who have died in grace yet failed to make satisfaction for all their sins. Praying for the Holy Souls is a Christian obligation. Please write the names of your family and friends in this book, praying for them as you inscribe their names. We will pray for all those named throughout the month. If you wish to offer a Mass for family or friends who have died, visit the parish office.

CALLED TO PROTECT TRAINING PROGRAM – November 15th @ 7:00 p.m. 
“Called to Protect” is the abuse prevention training program mandatory for all parish volunteers in the Archdiocese of Edmonton. Through videos and group discussion, participants learn the tools to identify inappropriate behaviors, methods to report potential abuse and best practices in ministering safely to the young and vulnerable. Pastors, staff, and ministry volunteers (18+), i.e., Eucharistic Ministers, Ushers, Volunteers involved with the Music Ministry and Youth Ministries, Adult Servers, Greeters, Commentators, Readers of the Word, Sound System, etc. are required to attend a workshop

Carmelite Craft Sale -  November 20th after the 11:00 a.m. Mass
Lots of wonderful gifts available including handmade cards, children’s knitwear, Christmas Crafts, rosaries and books.
Crafts will be displayed in the church and monetary donations also accepted.  Please help support the Carmelites.

Attention Snowbirds  Please consider signing up for Pre-Authorized Debits before you head south for the winter. You can register in person at the parish office or fill out the Pre-Authorized Debit Agreement (available in the church) and put it in the collection basket.   Thank you for your continued generosity to St. Vital.

2017 Donation Envelopes will be issued shortly.  If you have not previously used donation envelopes and would like a set, please contact the parish office.  
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The ladies of the St. Vital CWL are sponsoring a donation drive for the Marian Centre the weekend before Advent and the first three weekends of the Advent season (Nov 19/20, Nov 26/27, Dec 3/4 & 10/11). 

The Marian Centre in Edmonton is primarily known for its service to the poor. In the dining room, anyone needing a hot lunch is welcomed for a hearty stew served by the staff and volunteers. Sandwich bags are distributed at other times. Once a week the clothing room is opened so that clothes and small household items can be made available to their friends.
We are looking for new and used men's clothing particularly: jeans (30, 32, 34, 36), hoodies (L, XL), t-shirts (M, L, XL), winter boots, jackets, gloves (not mittens), blankets, thermal underwear, regular underwear and toques. 
Questions can be directed to Belinda 780-236-0057.

2017 Living with Christ & Saint Joseph Sunday Missals are available for sale ($5.00) 

PROLIFE
Recently we were involved with the prolife by praying at the Back Porch across the from the Abortion Clinic.  Those of us who were there saw several women going for an abortion in just one day.  In Edmonton alone thousands of babies lives are ended before they begin every year.  We must continue to advocate for changes in our laws, and education for our children to end abortion. It is hard sometimes to know what we can do.  Prayer is our most powerful tool and to that end we at St. Vital’s will be sponsoring an hour of prayer every week for an hour after the 7:00 p.m. mass on Wednesdays.  You do not need to come for an hour.  Stop by for a few minutes and say a prayer.  On your way home from work or to a meeting allow a few minutes and stop at the church.  We need your prayers to stop this murdering of the innocent.  

